Monitoring Violations Annual Notice

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for GWSC la bahia

Our system failed to collect every required coliform sample. Although this incident was not an emergency, as our
customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did (are doing) to correct this situation.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular
monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During November 2023
we didn’t date the sample and took the sample from the standpipe NOT the raw well as required resulting in the
samples being tossed out, samples were absent of coliform bacteria and is safe for consumption.

What should | do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time. You may continue to drink the water. If a situation arises where the
water is no longer safe to drink, we are required to notify you within 24 hours.

What is being done?

Samples have been taken for the month of December 2023 correctly and we are no longer in violation.

For more information, please contact Earl Henning at 361-405-9041 or Goliad City Hall at 361-645-3454.

This notice is being sent to you by GWSC La bahia . Public Water System ID#: TX0880012.
Date distributed: 1/25/2024.



